Home Access Center currently does not have a historical audit trail for logon access; however it does let us look at the “Last Logon” for an account. Before I begin, I need to explain that the account a student has for Home Access is the same account a parent has so I cannot tell you whether the student has logged in, the parent has logged in, or both. I ran a report and I can report to you the following information on our currently active students as of 9:00AM on Friday, February 22, 2008:

· 1,582 Accounts have never been used.

· 1,053 Accounts have been accessed at least once as of February 18, 2008.

· 2,191 Accounts been accessed at least once as of January 1, 2008 (this includes the 1,053 accounts above).

